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Message from Mr Nocera 
Dear Parents,  

As we have reached the end of the year, I wanted to send a message of thanks to all of you for your incredible 
support not just this year, but over the last 4 years I have been Head Teacher, and I know Mrs Kilyan will        
welcome the same amount of support and encouragement as she prepares to lead the Academy forward in the 
coming years. 

I also want to thank the amazing staff here at the Academy for everything they do for the children; it's an           
incredible team, dedicated not only to school improvement but also the all-round welfare of all of the children 
here. Their relentless hard work and dedication to their roles is truly inspiring. I want to thank the teacher that 
move on this year - Mrs Mullins, Mr Pearce, Mrs Cipollone, Miss Charles and Mrs Whitley - for everything they 
have done, and wish them all every future success; their new schools are  getting some incredibly talented staff! 

And finally the amazing children! They have all accomplished so much this year, and you should feel so proud of 
them! And to our year 6 leaving us, we wish each and every one of you all the best for your new adventures at  
Secondary School, where we know they'll go on to great things.  

So, have a great Summer, make lots of memories, enjoy time with friends and families, and we will see you in     
September!  


